
Woodlands Association Minutes 

Date: 3/5/16 

In attendance: Adrienne Robillard, Bill Gilmyers, Todd, Kay and John 

*Financial Update: normal level of unpaid, roughly one month in arrears. 

March newsletter was 24 pages so Minuteman was higher than usual. 

*New board member update: Bill has talked with Jared. Todd and Bill have yet to connect. Todd may be 

able to help us better connect w/technology tools. 

*Lisa Fairfield taking over dealing with advertisers. 

*Social Media: Next Door has been the most effective tool for reaching people. 

*Next year’s 2 interns are being trained by this year’s interns. 

*Elections in June. Need to work backwards to determine when postings need to be made. 

*The Orchards – what’s being built? Safeway, Stein Mart, what else? 

*Shadelands zoning changes have been approved. 

*2016 activity planning: BBQ? Ice cream social? Erik to send out doodle poll for determine a date. 

*Motion to cancel dues passed unanimously. 

April newsletter 

a. Police calls – Arauzo sisters 

b. School news – Arauzo sisters 

c. Theoretical physics – Alyssa 

d. Shadelands rezoning – Bill 

e. Canana Club news – Joanne 

f. Recipe – Colleen 

g. Humorous article – Bill 

Fin. 


